Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you all enjoyed your half term break and thank you for
all of the pictures you have sent in. The children have loved
talking about them and it has really helped some of our quieter
children to develop their language skills. If you haven’t already
sent in a picture of your half term activities, you can either bring in
a picture or email us so that we can print it off.

This email is: Nursery@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

Our new topic for this half term is ‘What makes me special?’ We
are starting to make a book for each class with pictures of our
families, and we would love some pictures of your child’s family so
that they can talk about what makes them different and special.
These can also be brought in or emailed.

We would like to thank all of the parents who have been
contributing to our class fund. This has meant that we could do
activities like the pancake making, raisin hunt, coloured rice and
spaghetti, and we have lots more ideas we are planning for this
half term to make your child’s learning really exciting and fun!

Reminder: Please make sure that you have brought back your slip
for parents’ afternoon so that we can give you a time which is best

lor you.

Finally, today your child should have come home with a reading
book. We hope that you will read it to them and enjoy it together.
You can talk about the story, characters and facts, and they can
copy or repeat their favourite parts. We will be changing these
books regularly so that your child can experience a range of books.

Thank you again from all of the Nursery team!




